
 

November Newsletter 
Parents, 

Our Halloween Party was a success! We had delicious treats, yummy juice, parade 

with costumes, and fun games. Thank you to everyone for your help. This month we 

will be talking about Saints. We will read about Saints each week! We will also 

celebrate Special Person’s Day on Tuesday, Nov. 22. The children will also have a 

mandatory Vision/Hearing test this month. More info to come on both! 

We will start our new theme, Down on the Farm. Your child will get to know 

different farm animals, have fun practicing the sounds they make, and learn what 

they like to eat. Your child will also learn what farmers do, plant seeds and watch 

them grow! 

 

Down on the Farm 

• Farm Animals 

• In the Barn 

• Farming 

• Farm Food 

 

We will work on: 

• Number recognition (1-5) 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Ee, Ii, Ll) 

• Colors and Shapes (blue, square) 

• Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week 

 

 

 



November Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• 1st   All Saints Day (Holy Day of Obligation) 

• Mass at 8am, 7pm 

• 5th   Daylight Savings (Fall Back) 

• 11th  Veteran’s Day-NO SCHOOL 

• 17th   Vision/Hearing Testing 

• 17th-20th Children of Mary Visit 

• 22nd  Special Person’s Day (more info to come) 

• 21st-22nd  Scholastic Book Fair   

• 23rd-27th   Thanksgiving Break 

• 27th  First Day of Advent 

 

Please call, text, or email me with any questions or concerns☺ 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 

mailto:jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com

